
Block Captains! 

LRV is a large neighborhood, with almost 1500 homes. In an effort to make this big neighborhood seem 
“small town” we have established Block Captains. Block captains play an important role in our 
community and are part of what makes LRV a warm, welcoming neighborhood.  As a block captain you 
can choose the level to which you wish to volunteer.  Please consider filling this important role for your 
street. If you’d like to volunteer or would like more information, please email 
LRVblockCaptain@gmail.com  

Block Captains… 
• Decorate the street (or their designated portion of the street) with wreaths at Christmastime. 
• Welcome new neighbors and notify the Welcome Committee when a new resident joins the street (if 

willing, bring an ALRV “welcome basket” to the new neighbor)  

Block Captains MAY also to… 
• Help deliver The Village Crier 
• Help deliver important or urgent notices from the ALRV board 
• Organize a block party 
• Help choose winners for the holiday decorating contests 
• Encourage residents to pay their dues 
• Provide neighbors with community information and resources. It is not the block captain’s 

responsibility to verify ALRV or Baltimore County rules or requirements.  Block captains may 
“point the way” to help find the information, but it is up to the individual to contact the proper 
authority and confirm accuracy.   

• Provide email contact information to neighbors via the website and The Village Crier. 

Block Captains are not… 
• Facilitators of disputes between neighbors 
• Law enforcement or vigilantes 
• Enforcers or authorities on county or ALRV community codes and covenants 
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